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1. Students in grades 7-11 were invited to attend a furniture fair showcasing some of the
options available for the cafeteria.  There was a survey available for them to take at the
end to provide feedback.

a. Most of the comments were very positive!

2. Kieth Hawkins, a motivational speaker, will be presenting to our students and staff on
Tuesday, April 5th.  The schedule of the day is below.  His main message is “Give What
You Need”.  A HUGE THANK YOU to Barb Neprude and St.Joe’s Church for their
generous donation for this event!!

a. 7-9th gr. 9:15-10:07
b. 10-12th gr. 11:00-12:00
c. Student leadership 12:00-12:30

3. Bryan Syrstad did an amazing job again this year with the Polar Plunge! The addition of
the pepfest prior to the plunge was a hit with a variety of students and staff participating.
There were will over 65 jumpers and over $7500 was raised for Special Olympics.
#unifiedgeneration

4. Registration has started for the 2022-2023 school year.
a. Students registered for classes on March 8 and 9th in advisory on JMC



b. We will start building the master schedule in early April
c. The goal is for ALL students to have their 22-23 schedules before the end of this

school year


